ASSOCIATES OF

CAPE COD

B INCORPORATED

Specialists in Endotoxin and Glucan Detection

September 21, 2017

Notification RE: Fungitell® and Glucatell® Kit Update. Please note, this is for your
information only. No action is required.

Dear Valued Customer:

You are receiving this notification as a customer of record for our Fungitell® and
Glucatell® products. In an ongoing effort to become more environmentally friendly,
Associates of Cape Cod, Inc. (ACC), will no longer be including the hard copy Certificate
of Analysis (COAs) in our Fungitell® (FT001) and Glucatell® (GT002, GT003 & GT004) Kits.
All COAs will be available for download from our corporate website utilizing the
following link: http://www.acciusa.com/pageCOA.php.

These changes will occur over time as we filter through current kits that still carry the
hard copy COAs. We anticipate the transition of this change being fully implemented
between Q4, 2017 and Q1, 2018. Please note that this is a change to packaging only.
For additional information, please contact your local representative or email ACC at
info@acciusa.com.

We appreciate your business, and will continue to provide you with leading endotoxin
and glucan detection products and services to meet your current and future needs.

Sincerely,

Vann Jones
Senior Manager, Marketing
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